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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Friday 19th February, 2021  
 

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC DISRUPTION: 
URIAH BUTLER HIGHWAY, SOUTHBOUND CHAGUANAS  

IN THE VICINITY OF BHAGWANSINGH’S HARDWARE, CHAGUANAS 
 

 
The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise the public that there will be a temporary traffic disruption 

along the Uriah Butler Highway, Southbound, in the vicinity of Bhagwansingh's Hardware, Chaguanas, 

extending towards the Corner of De Verteuil and Penco Streets, from Saturday 20th February, 2021 to Sunday 

21st February, 2021, during the hours of 8AM to 5PM, daily.  

 

This disruption is necessary to facilitate desilting works along the drainage channel.  

 

In light of the above, motorists are advised to comply with the following: - 

 Proceed with caution and observe all directional signs and barriers. 

 Motorists should drive at a reduced speed on approaching the work zone. 

 Comply with instructions from Police Officers on site, to facilitate a safe and orderly flow of traffic. 

 Be aware of heavy equipment entering and exiting the site. 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport regrets any inconvenience caused and thanks the public for its continued 

cooperation. For further information, please visit the Ministry of Works and Transport’s website at 

www.mowt.gov.tt or call Bridges Branch, Highways Division at 625-1225. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

*** 


